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Private equity and their focus on profits over patients is having a devastating effect 

on communities throughout the country. In my state (Michigan) we are seeing lax 

enforcement of laws designed to prevent the corporate practice of medicine, and 

patients are feeling the results. Prices are higher and care quality has been on a 

steady decline. Please do all you can to protect Oregon and her communities.  


